NIRMALA MEMORIAL FOUNDATION COLLEGE OF

COMMERCE AND SCIENCE
NMFC/DEP - 08/ AUG - 2023 26™ August, 2023
NOTICE

Learners of first year BCOM are hereby informed that the college has arranged an

educational visit to NAVNEET EDUCATION LTD., located at Virar (East), as a part of
their Experiential Learning.

The visit is scheduled on Saturday, 16" September, 2023. Learners will have to pay (as a
deposit) a registration fee of Rs.200/- for the said visit to Ms. Neelam Patil latest by 31
August, 2023.

For further details about the visit a meeting will be held on 09" September, 2023 at 11:00
a.m. in Block no. 710.

Learners are further informed that the first lecture will be held on Saturday, 16"
2023 on account of the educational visit.
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